### What's Happening at





#### We All Need S'more Jesus

The summer months are right around the corner, and with them comes an exciting new VBS style of classes for our kids the likes of which 36th street hasn't seen for quite some time. Our kids classes will be a VBS style of classes every Sunday from June 5th through August 14th culminating in an afternoon cookout at Jackson park after the morning services on the 14th. We need your help in making this a success. Yes, we need teachers, but we also need song leaders, story tellers, craft helpers, snack makers, puppet show actors, and more. If your talent sets fall under any of these categories or if you are looking to help in any other way, please come to the education meeting on May 22nd after morning services. We can't wait to kick off our kids classes this summer. Just remember we all need s'more Jesus!

# Words of Thanks

Want to thank Ray, Karen, David and John for their help in setting up the multi purpose room for the blood drive. Also wanted to thank John, Shirley and Cathy for their help. We had another successful blood drive. The next drive will be September 8th

- From

Mike

#### Sermon Notes

## Sermon Notes
